Dear Current and Prospective Graduate Students,

I want to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to our current graduate students and those considering joining our graduate programs. Your pursuit of higher education and your commitment to advancing your knowledge and skills are truly commendable.

At Texas A&M University-San Antonio, we believe in the transformative potential of graduate education. Our mission is to provide you with an enriching and intellectually stimulating environment where you can thrive academically and personally. We are dedicated to preparing you not only for successful careers but also for responsible global citizenship and a lifelong journey of learning.

Our graduate programs are designed to be dynamic, innovative, and responsive to the evolving demands of the professional world. Whether you are pursuing a master's or a doctoral degree, you will find a supportive community of faculty, staff, and fellow students who share a passionate commitment to your success.

Please feel free to reach out to our dedicated faculty and staff if you have questions, need guidance, or simply want to connect. We are here to support you every step of the way.

Thank you for choosing A&M-San Antonio for your graduate studies. Together, we will embark on an exciting educational adventure that will shape your future and inspire a lifelong passion for learning.

Ting Liu, Ph.D.

Dean of Graduate Studies